| am vehemently opposed to SB 554 and HR 2510, including the proposed emergency clause that would result in citizens being

blocked from voting to overturn these 'second amendment trashing' bills.

Doubling the cost of a concealed carry permit, limiting where we can cc, which would be different in every city/municipality is insane!
Also combining SB and HR 2510 would result in lawful citizens being charged with a crime if a thief stole their legally owned firearm,
and requiring citizens to trigger lock or place their weapons in a safe. Obviously, this would prevent quick access to your firearm in

an emergency.



